
Livonia Public Schools  
Director of Operations  

 
Date: November 28, 2017 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Parking Lots at Roosevelt Elementary, Franklin High School, and Stevenson 

High School 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on 
the summer 2018 parking lot paving projects at Roosevelt Elementary, Franklin 
High School, and Stevenson High School. 
 
As mentioned to the Board at the Study Session of November 27, 2017, the bid 
opening for this Sinking Fund project occurred on October 21, 2017. The 
recommended vendor for all three projects is Nagel Paving, with the bid amount 
of $997,360.00, plus 15% contingency in the amount of $150,000.00 for a total 
project sum of 1,147,360.00 
 
Please add this item to the agenda of the Monday, December 4, 2017, 
Committee of the Whole meeting.   
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c: Board of Education 

 
  


